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On behalf of the Biolinguistics Editorial Board, we thank all our readers, authors, 
and reviewers for supporting us in 2019 and wish you all a successful 2020! This 
year has been one of change and growth for open access publishing in general, 
and for our journal in particular. Behind the scenes, there has been much activity 
at Biolinguistics, including a complete overhaul of our website, which is more 
user-friendly and has streamlined the review process for our editorial staff, 
reviewers, and authors alike. In 2019, we have continued to value the quality of 
papers we publish over quantity: Throughout the year, we received over a dozen 
submitted manuscripts. This next year is already shaping up to be a busy one: 8 
original submissions are currently in the process of external peer review or are 
being revised by the authors as the result of the stringent peer review process. 
 We are also very much looking forward to the Special Issue ‘Biolinguistic 
Research in the 21st Century’, guest-edited by Lluís Barceló-Coblijn. The Special 
Issue is open to submissions until 30 April 2020, with a targeted publication date 
around September 2020. It invites novel contributions related to the ontogeny of 
the human cognitive capacity, similarities and differences in the developmental 
tracks of between multilingual and monolingual speakers, evolutionary paths 
followed by our species, and other related questions. For more information about 
the Special Issue, contact Lluís Barceló-Coblijn at lluis.barcelo@uib.cat. 
 In addition to the website transition and the instantiation of our new core 
editorial team, we also implemented the introduction of Registered Reports, 
which will undergo a two-stage review on the basis of a detailed study protocol 
prior to the actual research to be carried out (see https://www.biolinguistics.eu/ 
index.php/biolinguistics/registered-reports). 
 Lastly, a big thank-you to all the reviewers that have served Biolinguistics 
throughout 2019. They are listed below by name (in alphabetical order). For 
everything else, we thank all our supporters as well as the members of the 
Biolinguistics Advisory Board, the Editorial Board, and the Task Team for active 
participation and constructive feedback, which are crucial to the success of the 
journal. We appreciate your service to our scientific community. 
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